
May 23rd 2023
Dear Parents,

In June, we will have an opportunity to visit the Telus World of Science! On Monday, June 12th, the students of
4P will be going on this field trip. This program complements the Grade Four Science Curriculum.

We will be leaving the school at 8:45 AM to arrive at 9:15 AM. Students will have time to explore the exhibits
until 9:45 AM. Students will join the Thrill Rides adventure, from 9:45-10:30 AM. We will go to the LEGO
Exhibit from 10:30-11:15 AM. Students will have free time in the exhibits from 11:15-12:00 AM. We will then
watch the 2D movie, Rocky Mountain Express, from 12:00-12:45 PM. After a busy morning, students will get to
eat lunch from 1:00-1:25 PM. As students finish eating, they will get time to explore the exhibits before leaving
at 2:00 PM. We will return to the school at 2:30 PM.

The cost for this field trip is $30.46 per student. This fee has been applied to your child's account. Please
process the payment through your Parent Portal.

$23.00 for the facility fee

$7.46 Bussing

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education. If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me. Thank you for your support!

Miss Kendra Podoborozny




